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The Creative Partners On Stage Players will present this original production in June. 

Tickets can be purchased through Theatre Orangeville at the box office 87 Broadway or online 

https://tickets.theatreorangeville.ca 

ANNOUNCEMENT ð New Executive Director  
 

As you know, Sheryl Chandler is retiring at the end of May and 

we wish her all the best for a long and healthy retirement.  

The Community Living Dufferin Board of Directors took on the 

task of recruiting her replacement and we are thrilled to an-

nounce that Robert Bingham  has accepted our offer of employ-

ment as the new Executive Director of CLD.  

For the past eight years Robert has been the Director of Services 

at Central West Specialized Developmental Services (CWSDS).  

Robertsõs entire career has been in the developmental services 

sector. He has held front line, supervisory and senior leadership roles in community agen-

cies in Oakville, Toronto and Peel.  

Robert also worked for 10 years with the Ministry of Community and Social Services, as a 

Program Supervisor in Hamilton as a Project Manager for the òFacilities Initiativeó which 

saw the closure of the final three directly operated government residential institutions and 

finally as the Project Manager for the Developmental Services Ontario Implementation 

Team.  

Robert is a passionate advocate for inclusion and equality for people who have a develop-

mentally disability. He has spent his career working to improve the quality of life for the 

people he has had the pleasure of working with.  

Robert lives in Mississauga with his wife Patty and they have three grown children.  

 

We hope that you will welcome Robert when he starts at CLD on May 28, 2018.  



The Creative 
Partners On 
Stage Players 
successfully hit 
the stage in 
March to once 
again entertain 
audiences with 
their own ñoriginal 
play inspired by 
stories every-
where!ò 

Valentines day fundraiser  

Saying good bye to our Pre School Resource Program  

On March 31, 2018 we say a fond farewell to the Preschool 

Resource Program (PRP). The program is moving its oper-

at ions to Dufferin Child and Family Services 

(DCAFS)  and most staff is making the move along with 

the program.  DCAFS is renaming the program and call-

ing it òi canó ð inclusion for children with additional 

needs. 

As many of you know, Community Living Dufferin was 

formed by parents wanting a good education for their chil-

dren so the PRP program has a prominent place in our 

history.  From the first school at the Legion Hall in 1954 

to the first nursery school at the Broadway Tabernacle in 

1975 to the mobile service that we currently operate to-

day, itõs been our pleasure to serve families and children of Dufferin County. 

With the expansion of the definition as to who is eligible for special needs resources, (òchildren, who due to emo-

tional, familial, physical, behavioural, developmental, cognitive, communicative or emotional factors, are at risk 

of not maximizing their potential.ó) Dufferin Child and Family Services  are uniquely positioned to offer a 

wide range of supports and services to these children and their families.  

Community Living Dufferin wishes the PRP staff (Brenda, Sara, Karen, Darlene, Trish and Stafanie) all the 

best in their future pursuits.  

Thanks to the artists in our Options program for creating these wonderful jigsaw 

pieces with a Creative Hands ceramic heart attached.  

Each year we host an internal valentineõs day fundraiser and donate the money to 

a local organization in need.  

This year, knowing the need is great, we chose to donate the funds to the Orange-

ville Food Bank and are very proud to be presenting them with $225.00.  

Thanks to everyone at CLD for your support of this annual fundraiser.  



Employment Spotlight  ~ Robert Ingles  

Robert has been employed part time at Wendyõs since 

2002; he has worked hard each and every day for the last 

12 years!  Robertsõs responsibilities at Wendy`s consist of 

cleaning the front lobby (clearing off the tables, washing 

the floors, checking the garbage and taking it out when 

needed). He will also go around the building and main-

tain the outside of it, making sure it is as presentable as 

can be.  Robert started working just 2 days a week 

(Tuesdays and Thursdays) and then he had the oppor-

tunity to work an extra day and assist while unloading 

the delivery truck on a Sunday. Once Robert had worked 

a few of those Sunday shifts we asked Robert if this was 

something he liked to do he told us with excitement òIt is 

my favourite part of the jobó. This opportunity let him 

have the chance to work another day a week ensuring 

him a few extra hours and it also let him work closer 

with his co -workers building relationships. Robert has 

built great relationships with his co -workers as you can 

see in the above photo. Lou (in photo) has been Robertsõ manager for quite a while now and has nothing but 

the best to say about Robert and how he works.  

Robert has an excellent work ethic; he works hard from the time he starts until his shift is over. He is com-

pletely independent at work as Employment Services only checks in once a month to ensure everything is 

going great and see if there are any concerns.  When going into Wendyõs you can always find Robert smiling 

at each customer that comes in the door and if they have any questions, he is eager to help them out. Rob-

ertõs always happy at work and friendly to everyone, co-workers and customers alike.  

Robert is very close to his mother. Robert and his mom like to go to the casino sometimes and see what they 

can win! Robert will even take a bus on the odd Sunday alone to go down to the casino to spend the day. 

When Robertõs not trying to win the lottery you can find him watching one of his favourite shows Dancing 

with the Stars. He also likes to watch wrestling and likes to bowl as well, he has won many trophies for 

having the top score!  

Robert is a great example for his fellow peers. Keep up the great work Robert!!  

Employment Spotlight  

update on Matthew  

For over three years, Matthew Ingram has been 

an integral part of the Toyota team. Matthew 

has moved from working in the detailing area to 

maintaining the breakroom, showroom and 

helping in the shop, one area of the dealership 

Matthew is particularly fond of.  Matthew also 

loves engaging with customers and colleagues 

letting them know he is there to lend a hand if 

needed. Matthew is still active with the Orange-

ville Wolves hockey team and enjoys spending 

time with his family and three dogs at their cot-

tage year round.     


